
Comment for planning application 24/00375/F
Application Number 24/00375/F

Location Os Parcels 7685 6871 8775 1582 3675 3173 1865 0250 8545 7331 1724 And Part 0006
Adjoining Stratford Road A422 Wroxton

Proposal Formation of two fishing lakes, two nursery lakes, the siting of 15 accommodation lodges, 8
pods, a management building and ancillary vehicular access, parking and landscaping

Case Officer Katherine Daniels  
 

Organisation
Name P Lemon

Address Walnut Bank,Bell Street,Hornton,Banbury,OX15 6DB

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments Please see through this application for what it is: a backdoor to creating a holiday park on 
the doorstep of the Cotswolds AONB which links to an existing approved development of 18 
"eco lodges" on the other side of the A422 by the same applicant, in 2022. 
As you will see from the attached, I believe, that the intention is to create a huge 
development with the combined number of lodges, cabins and pods of 92 and not the 
number in this application. 
 
I have a attached a 2 page document with drawings which sets out the reasons for my 
objection.  
 
This new development is simply not needed. According to fishadvisor.co.uk, there are 94 
fishing lakes in Oxfordshire, Warwickshire and Northamptonshire including 20 with 20 miles 
of this new site and 5 within 10 miles of it.   
 
I have grave concerns regarding the ecology of the area and the sourcing and management 
of the water needed for these lakes. 
 
Please do the right thing and refuse this application. 
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Attachments The following files have been uploaded:

Fishing Lakes Objection.pdf


